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Friday 12th October 2018 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
 
PLEASE CHECK YOUR CHILD’S BOOK BAG - Home-School Agreement 
It is the time of year when we ask you to sign the Home-School Agreement.  In consultation with 
the Governing Body, we have updated this important document and request that you sign it and 
send it in to the school office before we break for half term.  
Please could these be returned by all parents and children, even if you have recently 
completed one, as changes have been made.  
 
Harvest Service 
Thank you to parents who joined us at church for the Year 2 Harvest Service, and for your 
donations to Water Aid, we will count it and get the total to you as soon as possible.  We noticed 
many were filming the service; can I please ask that you respect the wishes of some, that their 
child’s image is not used on social media?  
 
Local Community Appeal from ETNA 

Can you help? The ETNA Centre is a much-used resource by local families and they need 150 

people to back their crowd funding project by 14th October, to qualify for a grant from the London 

Mayoral Fund. They just need a small pledge say £1 or £2, to show your support for their project to 

create a space where the elderly, the young and those just wanting a chat can go for coffee and an 

affordable meal. https://etnacentre.org/pledge/ 

 

Road Works 

Over the following weeks road works begin on the area around the middle site, including the 

suspension of parking bays.  Please help keep our children safe at this time by avoiding double 

parking and steering clear of the junctions.  From the 22nd onwards the roads will be closed to 

traffic altogether until the works are complete.  

 

Middle Site Hire Opportunities 

If you are interested in hiring our middle site hall please contact Simon Minty, our School Business 

Manager, to find out the details.  

 

The Heatham Hangout - An Afterschool Youth Club For Years 5 & 6 

As part of our initiative to increase our universal offer to young people living or educated in the 

Twickenham area, we have established a youth club for year 5 & 6 at Heatham House called The 

Heatham Hang Out. The session is on Fridays from 3:30 - 5:30.  If you’d like to know more about it 

email Justin at: justin.johnson@achievingforchildren.org.uk 
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A message from- KOOSA Kids Holiday Club 

One of the leading providers of Ofsted registered Holiday Clubs in the area. We regularly run a 

Holiday Club for 4-13 year olds at Orleans Park School and we will be open again during October 

Half Term. Our Holiday Clubs are open to children from all schools in the local area and we are 

keen to offer our services to the parents and children of your school. www.koosakids.co.uk 

 
Monday 15th October 
Year 6 cycling proficiency x 2 weeks (further information to follow) 
 
Monday 15th October 
Year 6 cake sale 
 
Monday 15th October 
Meeting for Year 6 parents re France 19:00 – 20:00 JS hall 
 
Monday 22nd – Friday 26th October 
HALF TERM 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Angela Abrahams 
Headteacher 
headteacher@st-marys.richmond.sch.uk  
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